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Welcome to the first issue of Medical Science Educator of 
2023. For the upcoming year we look forward to receiving 
again your high quality manuscripts in the field of health 
profession education. The current issue features a large num-
ber of manuscripts which I hope will be of interest to you.

In the last year we welcomed several new reviewers to 
participate in our scholarly endeavor. If you also want to 
join our team by becoming a reviewer for our journal, please 
let us know by email to journal@iamse.org as we highly 
appreciate your help! As a new reviewer you will be invited 
to attend our free of charge dedicated faculty development 
program exclusively for our reviewers.

I hope you will enjoy this issue and that you will continue 
supporting Medical Science Educator both as a reader and 
as an author of your own scholarly work for the benefit of 
our work and the work of others!

Peter G.M. de Jong, PhD
Editor-in-Chief
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